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COPY,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 1,

8th June, 1922,

par 8irs,

Reverting to my letter of the 4th January last
riP

egarding the case of the 8.9, "HOLMFENGRA" ex YELFSBORG",

& think it well to remind you that no report has as yet been
eceived showing the arrangement finally adopted in the case

this vessel with a view to the issue of freevoard certificates.

I shall therefore be glad 20 learn how this case
w stands.

I am, Dear sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Surveyors,

GOTHENBURG,




